
 

 

Dear Reader, 

The commencement of the 2012 school year marked the tenth operative year at Queen of All 
Saints Academy. Each year offers a fresh opportunity to labor for Holy Mother the Church. 
Thanks to your prayers, Divine Providence has allowed the Academy to continue its mission of 
assisting the Church in her work of saving souls. 

 

While the Academy is ever seeking to provide a high level of academic achievement according 
to the standards of Faith, its scope extends far beyond this. The school is especially dedicated to 
surrounding the youth with a deeply Catholic culture. All the attending families of our school 
are here for this common end. Their children will go through their years of formation associat-
ing with classmates who have the same high standards of faith and morals. 

 

Queen of All Saints, moreover, wishes to further the spiritual 
development of the students. This is accomplished through 
daily assistance at Mass and the practice of various devotions.  
The students are instructed in all the fundamental exercises of 
the spiritual life, such as daily meditation, recitation of the 
rosary, spiritual reading, examination of conscience, and vis-
its to the Blessed Sacrament.  In order to strengthen them still 
more, the academy provides membership in a sodality.  The 
members follow a simple rule of life and attend biweekly 
meetings, thereby being ever helped and encouraged to prac-
tice the spiritual exercises with faithful diligence. 

 

As it is impossible to shelter the students through the entire 
course of their lives, we can at least hope that, while attending 
the academy, they may become so molded and grounded in 
virtue, that they will graduate from school with the strength 
to shield their own souls.  We pray that through their educa-
tion and formation, our students may live and die as better 
Christians, saintly members of the Church Militant, and, ultimately, glorify God for all eternity 
in heaven. 

 

Our thanks all those families who attended the catechism classes and the various camps this 
past summer. Your participation and assistance made these events successful once again. We 
look forward to your return next year. 

 

Again, we thank you for all of your continued prayers and support. Through your generosity, 
may God enable us to continue and further our work and mission. May God bless you and keep 
you during this new school year and always.   

 

In Jesus through Mary, 

The Sisters of St. Thomas Aquinas 

The Sisters of St. Thomas Aquinas 

20120 Barnett Road 

Brooksville, Florida,  34601 

Angelica - Fall 2012 

Summer catechism in Modesto, California.. 

The Sisters are finally able to use some of 

the roses in the garden to furnish the altar 

with flowers. 



The students 

help spread 

sand in the 

school’s new  

volleyball 

court. 

Some of the first and  

second graders clean their 

classroom aquarium. 

The first and second grade of Queen of All Saints, Florida 

The high school of Queen of All Saints, Arizona 


